
Tina Huerta 

From: Tina Huerta 
Sent: Friday, July 11, 2014 4:09 PM 
To: Sonnamaker, William, EMNRD HOBBS OCD 
Cc: Donna Mull (donna.mull@state.nm.us) 
Subject: Jackson Federal SWD #1 - Retest • • ip Q "J £014 
Attachments: MX-5111N_20140711_171625.pdf A U 

RECEIVED 
Good afternoon Mr. Sonnamaker, 
Here is the MIT chart that you requested a retest as noted below. Please let me know if there is anything else you need 
from me. Thank you. 

Tinas Huestw 
Yat&y Petroleum/ Corporation/ 
Ke^ulatory Reporting^ Supein/Uor 
tXnuh^ yate^petroleum/. conv 
575-748-4168 

Tina, 

Bill Sonnamaker also looked at the MIT chart that the BLM approved for the Jackson Federal SWD #1, API # 30-025-
28242 and stated it is the wrong chart. Yates needs to retest this well and use the correct chart. 
Chart & Spring should be 1000#, 1 hour clock, and a 35 min. test. 
Please let your field personal know this and to set up a re-test. 
Please let Bill know 24 hours before testing. Bill's number is (575) 393-6161 Ex 114. 

Thanks Donna 
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